

Civil Liberties

THAT the 17th Annual Meeting of the Canadian Unitarian Council, aware of the current controversies in Canada involving language rights, expresses its concern over the danger of erosion of civil liberties in Canada, and asks the Canadian Unitarian Council Board of Directors to follow developments and be prepared to make presentations to appropriate governmental and other bodies, and to join with others for their protection.

Passed by delegates at the Annual General Meeting, 1978 **Canadian Unitarian Council**